
 

 

 
 
 

 

NOTICE : NOTICE : NOTICE : NOTICE 

Wetland Determination 
Many rumors have circulated concerning a potential wetland violation on this property as a 
result the executor of the estate requested a Wetlands Determination be done which was 
complete on June 5, 2018, a copy of which is attached to this document as well as included in 
the Property Information Package.  The Wetlands Determination identified the current 
wetlands area on the property as well as permitted uses of those wetlands, it was also 
determined that NO WETLAND VIOLATION EXIST ON THIS PROPERTY.  Please bid with 
complete confidence there is NO liability to a purchaser for a current wetlands violation.  If 
you have any further questions, please contact: 
 
Cameron Morris Weeks Auction Group, Inc.  (229) 881-7643 
Lauren Williamson Executor Ernie Anderson Estate (229) 888-6872 
Aalia McClendon NRCS – Cuthbert Office  (229) 732-3001 
  

 
Go Bid Now 

 
www.WeeksAuctionGroup.com  

 

 














